Charity Softball
Fundraiser

Firefighters and police officers scored a victory

against cancer during their third annual charitable
softball game. The friendly competition took place
June 14, 2015 at Community Park, raising $3,000 to
benefit the Cancer Resource Centre. Team members
representing the Dyer, Griffith, Highland and
Munster departments went to bat for the Centre
with the Dyer team ending up on top.




